
April 29, 2020


Dear Panel Manager:


Further to our letter dated April 28, 2020, we would like to add the following information, since 
we received it after submitting our April 28 letter.


Regarding paragraphs three and four in our April 28 letter, Alberta Environment and Parks 
emailed us details about 2 of the dispositions listed on Page 12 in Addendum 11 (under the 
section of Land Use and Management).  


For PNT090087 and PNT090084, Michael Taje, Public Land Management Specialist for the 
South Saskatchewan Region emailed us the following:  “…clearance for the PNTs would come 
from our Rangeland Department.  The submission would have to be in writing and a plan with 
how they are going to manage the concerns associated with the PNTs.  To date Alberta AEP 
Public Lands has not seen any request for clearance for the PNTs.  For these two dispositions, 
we question how this shows Benga is “working towards obtaining the necessary consents…”


Yours truly,


Victor and Barbara Koch


